
	
Hey	Silver	Creek	Kindergarten	
Families!		Welcome	to	our	amazing	
school.		There	are	SO	MANY	great	
things	about	our	school	and	we	
know	having	YOU	here	will	just	add	
to	the	greatness!	
	
The	Silver	Creek	PTO	(Parent	Teacher	Organization)	would	like	to	welcome	
you	&	invite	you	and	your	family	to	two	special	Kindergarten	Park	Play	Dates	
this	summer.		Meet	us	at	the	kindergarten	playground	on	the	north	side	of	our	
building	for	some	fun	with	other	kindergarten	kids	and	their	families.	
	
Kindergarten	Park	Play	Dates	
Thurs	June	21	from	5:30-7:30	PM	
Tues	July	17	from	5:30-7:30	PM	
	
This	is	an	open	house	style	hang	out-	bring	your	family,	snacks	or	your	dinner,	
water	and	stay	as	long	as	you’d	like.	Let	your	child	play	at	their	school	and	
meet	some	other	kindergarten	families-	it’s	always	a	big	hit!		We	will	email	
you	a	reminder	this	summer.			
	
If	you	have	questions	throughout	the	summer	leading	up	to	your	kiddo’s	first	
day,	you	can	email	the	Silver	Creek	office	staff	through	the	CONTACT	US	tab	
on	our	website	at	https://silvercreek.adams12.org.		There	is	a	lot	of	
information	available	on	this	website	so	click	around	and	check	it	out!	
	
If	you	have	questions	you’d	like	to	ask	of	another	parent-	email	the	PTO	at	
scepto.kindercoordinator@gmail.com.	
	
Welcome	to	Silver	Creek-	where	we	SOAR!		We	hope	you’ll	jump	in,	get	
involved	and	enjoy	our	school	just	as	much	as	we	do!	
	
Silver	Creek	Elementary	PTO		


